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Dear Friends,
 
We are excited on what God is doing through you as ministry partners with us in February
and March.
 
Ken spent 40 hours spread over 22 days of prep and online interaction then 3 days of
another 15 hours of zoom training to be a better coach and facilitator to our veteran
missionaries. Thank you for praying for Ken during those days of learning.
 
We were able to be in 5 churches filling their pulpits, two of those were mission emphasis
Sundays. Ken continues to teach teens at Faith Baptist in Kenton each Wednesday. Thank
you for praying for clarity and impact as Ken preaches and teaches.  Pam has been used to
play the piano for a church a couple of Sundays as well.
 

We had the joy of having 82 Coaching
meetings with our international
missionaries during those two months.
Thank you for praying for discernment
as we minister to each missionary.
 
A big blessing was to be able to get a
“new” ministry vehicle from our friends

at Tom Ahl Chrysler in Lima by the gifts of friends of our ministry.  Our old Grand Caravan
had 230,000 miles on it. It served us faithfully. Thank you for praying for safe travels over
the years and for those giving for our 2023 Chrysler Voyager van.
 
Thank you again for your partnering with us through your prayers, love, and
encouragement shown to us in February and March.
 
Please pray 

As Ken is coaching missionaries each week.
As Ken is in Florida for the Student Ministries conference April 26-May 1.
As Ken and Pam travel back to Florida May 8-21 helping our international staff with
our World Leaders Conference. Pray that each Country Director and their families will
leave challenged, refreshed, encouraged and better equipped to serve on their fields
and lead their teams back home.
As Ken is preaching.

 
Love ya Much!

Interested in investing into world impact to youth through the Dady’s?
https://give.wol.org/kdady

If you choose to unsubscribe, please reply to kdady@wol.org with “Please Delete”
from your list.”
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from your list.”
 
Ken and Pam Dady
International Coach to Missionaries and Local Churches

529 N Main Box 430
Bellefontaine, OH 43311
c: 937-935-0215
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Dear Friends, 
 
We are excited on what God is doing through you as ministry partners with us in February and March. 
 
Ken spent 40 hours spread over 22 days of prep and online interaction then 3 days of another 15 hours of zoom 
training to be a better coach and facilitator to our veteran missionaries. Thank you for praying for Ken during those 
days of learning. 
 
We were able to be in 5 churches filling their pulpits, two of those were mission emphasis Sundays. Ken continues 
to teach teens at Faith Baptist in Kenton each Wednesday. Thank you for praying for clarity and impact as Ken 
preaches and teaches.  Pam has been used to play the piano for a church a couple of Sundays as well. 
 
We had the joy of having 82 Coaching meetings with our international missionaries during those two months. Thank 
you for praying for discernment as we minister to each missionary. 
 
A big blessing was to be able to get a “new” ministry vehicle from our 
friends at Tom Ahl Chrysler in Lima by the gifts of friends of our 
ministry.  Our old Grand Caravan had 230,000 miles on it. It served us 
faithfully. Thank you for praying for safe travels over the years and for 
those giving for our 2023 Chrysler Voyager van.  
 
Thank you again for your partnering with us through your prayers, love, and encouragement shown to us in February 
and March.  
 
Please pray   

 As Ken is coaching missionaries each week. 
 As Ken is in Florida for the Student Ministries conference April 26-May 1. 
 As Ken and Pam travel back to Florida May 8-21 helping our international staff with our World Leaders 

Conference. Pray that each Country Director and their families will leave challenged, refreshed, encouraged 
and better equipped to serve on their fields and lead their teams back home.  

 As Ken is preaching.  
 
Love ya Much! 
 
Ken and Pam Dady 
Coaches to International Missionaries and Local Churches 

Interested in investing into world impact to youth through the Dady’s? https://give.wol.org/kdady 
If you choose to unsubscribe, please reply to kdady@wol.org with “Please Delete” from your list.” 
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